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Friday 28th February 2025 
 

Dear Families 
 
Next Week in school we will be 
celebrating all things books and stories 
as part of recognition of World Book Day 
taking place on Thursday.  
 
Throughout the week teachers will be 
dedicated additional time to reading and 
stories by engaging in things like live 
lessons and Book Quizes with World 
Book day organisations, a ‘Teacher 

Take Over’ with all staff setting up a story telling area for 30 minutes with children visiting 
each in small groups and word related activities during Forest Friday. 
 
To mark World Book Day on Thursday 6th March we are also inviting children to come to 
school dressed ready for a day of reading – this might be comfy clothes, pyjamas or an 
outfit inspired by a character in a book. Doors will also be open as normal at 3:00pm for 
families to join children for their class story time.  
 
We will also be using World Book Day to launch March as a ‘Month of Reading’. Attached 
to this letter is a challenge booklet children will be bringing home on World Book Day that 
they can engage in, starting from Thursday, for awards and prizes to encourage good 
reading habits. Complete booklets should be brought in at the end of March – the last 
week before the Easter Holiday so awards can be given.  
We can’t wait celebrate all things books and reading with your children and thank you in 
advance for your support.  
 
Kindest Regards 
Miss D Barker 
Executive Headteacher 
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